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Dear colleagues,

I refer to your letter of 22 June 2020 sent to which you expressed your
position on a potential slot waiver for the winter scheduling season 20/21. He asked me 
to answer you directly.

Thank you for sharing your views and the material of your members. These are very 
useful for us. The Commission services are considering all possible options with regard 
to the situation related to airport slots due to the covid-19 crisis and I assure you that 
your points are well noted and will be taken into consideration. At this stage, however we 
are not in position to disclose any further information on the subject matter since the 
assessment and decision making is still ongoing. Rest assured that we will communicate 
in due course.

Yours sincerely,

(e-signed)
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